
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Class Monthly Update: 
November 2023 

Ollie Year 10 Bronze students, as part of their Duke 

of Edinburgh organised the Children in Need 

day on the 17th November. The students 

organised and distributed resources for the 

whole school. They also made posters which 

we put up around the school and sent one 

home.  Great fun was had making Yellow arts 

and crafts in the afternoon. 

In English students have been practising 

‘Communicating and organising clearly’ as part of 

an AQA certificate award. We began writing a set 

of Instructions together as a class, then with a 

framework and finally without any help from an 

adult. 

 

In Maths the students have started a new 

examination topic as part of their AQA 

award, on Calendars and Time and carried 

on looking at Measures. 

As part of looking at Remembrance Day, 

students made the following. In class we also 

looked at why Remembrance Day is held and 

why there is a two-minute silence. 


